
Modification 0825: Copy of email from Ellie Rogers to Steve Mulinganie for action 0101 update: 

Hi Steve,  

I just wanted to give you the heads up on the action response for Modification 0825 at DWG this week.  

At the meeting on 31 January, you asked if we could double check the costs provided in the slide deck 

under the 0624R analysis as they seemed different to the costs you quoted in your consultation 

response to Modification 0651.  

To confirm, the costs provided in the presentation were the tables for implementation costs (table 1) 

and enduring costs (table 2). We hadn’t actually included table 3 which is the overall costs (so table 1 

and 2 costs combined).  

Looking at your consultation response for 0651, this included the overall costs which were the combined 

implementation and enduring costs. I did notice the overall costs table in the consultation response is 

slightly different to the one published in the 0624R WG Report. The reason for this is because the table 

in your consultation response doesn’t include the Market Trial indicative costs however the 0624R WG 

Report table does. Ultimately adding 350k to the lower end of option 3 and 4 costs, and 400k to the 

upper end will result in the same costs in both tables.   

I’ve provided a screenshot of the table from your consultation response below and under this, the 

equivalent table from the 0624R report. As mentioned, the difference in the highlighted amounts is 

purely the Market Trials costs (350k-400k).  

Hopefully this makes sense but any questions, just let me know.  

@Joint  Office – I’ve included you in this for reference and I will run through this at the WG meeting on 

Thursday.  

 

 

Ellie Rogers – Regulation Change Manager 

Customer Change | Customer Operations 

mailto:enquiries@gasgovernance.co.uk

